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20th October 2023
Dear Parent/Carer and Student,
Re: Sixth Form Open Evening

It gives us great pleasure to invite you to attend our Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 9th November
2023. The evening will run from 6.00pm to 8.00pm.

This is an important time for Year 11 students who need to make decisions about the next step in their
education or training. During our open evening, students will be able to find out more about the courses
we run in the Sixth Form along with other opportunities available. Also, members of staff will be able to
answer questions about their specific subjects and offer course guidance. Many of our current Sixth Form
students will be available to answer questions and tell you about their Sixth Form experiences.

In March 2023, we were recognised as ‘outstanding’ by Ofsted. They praised our varied curriculum of high
quality courses and qualifications in both academic and professional pathways, stating that our provision
‘prepares students very well for their lives beyond their time in the Sixth Form.”

Last summer, Magna achieved its best ever A Level and BTEC vocational results, with every Year 13
student reaching their first choice destination. We are delighted to share that we had our first ever
student going to Oxford University and our first ever student going to the Royal Veterinary College,
London. This is testament to the hard work of our students, parents working with us to support their child
and the knowledge and expertise demonstrated by our staff.

Year 11 students will be able to complete their online application form after the Open Evening when the
form becomes live. The deadline for applications is Monday 19th February 2024. Over the course of the
next term, tutors will be working with students to ensure they are making the best possible choices for
their next steps. There will be Sixth Form drop-in sessions in December and our Sixth Form induction day
will be on Tuesday 25th July 2024

During the open evening, there will be a welcome presentation at 6.30pm. | very much look forward to
welcoming you to our open evening.

Yours sincerely

ppoate -

Mrs K Biddle

Assistant Principal
Director of Sixth Form
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